The First Aston University Postgraduate Conference in

English Language and Linguistics

Wednesday June 6th 2007
Call for Papers

This Postgraduate Conference, hosted by the Institute for the Study of Language and Society, will concentrate exclusively on Critical Discourse Analysis. All postgraduate students working in the area of CDA are invited to present their work to, and to share their ideas with, fellow postgraduates and a group of distinguished visitors – Norman Fairclough, Theo van Leeuwen and Ruth Wodak have so far confirmed their participation.  

Those wishing to give a paper based on their doctoral research are invited to submit an abstract for a 20 minute paper. Each paper will be followed by ten minutes of questions and comments.  Abstracts should be 250-300 words long and submitted as an email attachment to malcolmaston@hotmail.co.uk; abstracts should sent as soon as possible and must be received by lunchtime on April 30th.  Those whose abstracts have been accepted will be notified at the very latest by May 14th and hopefully much sooner.   

Abstracts should include the title of your paper, a brief contextualising section referring to previous related work, your research focus, information about your methodology and a longish summary of the concepts to be discussed and/or the findings to be reported.  A reader should, after reading the abstract once, have a clear idea of what the paper will be about and how the 20 minutes will be filled.  Do make sure your topic will fit into 20 minutes! You are advised to get comments from your supervisor before submitting your abstract.
The email conveying your abstract should give the title, the name(s) of the author(s) and their affiliation(s) plus an e-contact, if it is different from the one used to send the message. Also please indicate any equipment required.  In addition, include a short biodata of 75-80 words which the session chair can use to introduce you.  All sessions will be chaired by Postgraduate Students.
Registration Information

The Registration fee is £20 which includes refreshments and lunch.  If you wish to attend, whether you hope to give a paper or not, please advise Ms Margarita Seresht by email as soon as possible– m.seresht@aston.ac.uk - as there is a limited number of places.  Then send a cheque made payable to ‘Aston University’ to her at School of Languages and Social Sciences, Aston Triangle, Birmingham, B4 7ET.

I look forward to meeting you in June
Malcolm Coulthard
School of Languages and Social Sciences, Aston, March 20th
